



Sr. M Moore, Sr. E Davies, Sr. S Goss, Sr. J Howard

Sick Bay

Tel: 01691 626529 sisters@ellesmere.com

16th January 2017

Dear Parent,

I am writing to inform you that Shropshire Community Health are offering our current Year 8 girls the HPV (Gardasil) Vaccine against cervical cancer. It will be given in School on Friday 10<sup>th</sup> February 2017.

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to me no later than Monday 30<sup>th</sup> January 2017. If you are aware of any medical reason why your daughter should not be given this vaccine, or if she has already received it elsewhere, please inform the College surgery in writing.

If your daughter is unable to make this date for any reason please let us know as soon as possible.

Thanking you in advance.

Yours sincerely,

Many Wode.

Sister Moore Senior Sister

> Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com